Glemsford Angels

2015 was a quiet year due to the personal circumstances of the Chair, however we were
able to undertake our 2 annual events for the senior citizens of the village; The Summer Tea
Party and the Christmas Luncheon Party. These would not have been possible without the
generous help of the Glemsford Angels helpers, a group of people not on the committee but
always willing to help out for the events. As special mention must be made of Jeni White
who led both functions brilliantly.

There was no fundraising in 2015 however we had a generous donation in from the Social
Club Cribbage Team of £158.50.

We purchased a PA system which is housed in the social Club and is available for use by
groups in the village. Please contact Fiona Dinning-Cole to arrange.

We are pleased to announce 3 new committee members voted onto the committee at our
last meeting:

-Sue Lay
-Terry Sealy
-Jenny White

For 2016 we have the following events planned:

1) Summer Tea Party Senior Citizens Weds 20th July 3pm Social Club
2) Glem Valley’s Got Talent, Sat 24th September 7.30pm Social Club
3) Showdown for Hoedown Sat 12th November 7.30pm Social Club

4) Xmas Luncheon Party Senior Citizens, Weds 14th December 1pm Social Club

In addition we will be seeking feedback to see if there is interest in a Children's Cinema Club
in the summer holidays. This has proved very popular in the past.

We thank everyone for their support and look forward to seeing you at one of our events in
the year.

Please let us know if you are aware of a senior citizen of the village who would like to be
invited to our Summer and Xmas parties, there are no restrictions.

The Glemsford Angels are a small group of villagers who aim to make a positive difference
to the lives of Glemsford folk and it’s through the support of wonderful people that we are
able to do so.



